
Our Online Safety 
Workshops for Parents
We want to help every family in the UK talk about and  
understand their children’s online world and help keep them safe. 



Online Safety Workshops for Parents
Our free workshops will give parents the skills and 
knowledge to understand the internet and technology as 
children do – from online games and cyber bullying, to 
setting up privacy settings and controls.

Will you join us and help keep all children safe online?

O2 and the NSPCC have joined forces in a mission to help all children  
and their families in the UK stay safe online. 

Delivered by trained NSPCC staff and volunteers, the free workshops 
enable parents to come together to learn how to keep their children  
safe online. 

Can you help us set up a parents’ workshop?

We’d love your help in setting up a workshop at your local school 
to bring together a group of around twenty local parents. If you are 
interested please email schools@nspcc.org.uk with your name, contact 
details, position at the school, school name and LEA or board area.

To find out more about the O2 and NSPCC online safety partnership,  
please visit nspcc.org.uk/o2

O2 and NSPCC Online Safety Helpline
If you have a question about parental controls or concerns  
about a social networks, our Online Safety Helpline advisors are 
here to help.

Call 0808 800 5002 for free, available Mon–Fri 9am–7pm, 
Weekends 10am-6pm and Bank holidays 10am–4pm. 
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